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While there will be a number of submissions made requesting that this project be stopped, as 
one of the very many people on the northern side of the Hawkesbury River who support the 
replacement bridge project, we applaud the work that is being done to replace the bridge, noting 
that this is the first step towards a future bypass. 
Despite many protestations to the contrary, by a vocal and tired minority, we note that the history 
of Thompson Square is not being removed or destroyed, and that while there will remain 
congestion of traffic in the area, this is no more significant than the peak traffic congestion seen 
at Baulkham Hills, or within the greater metropolitan area of Sydney. 

There is no reason for this project to be stopped. 


